
Licensure 
Applicants for licensure should bear in mind that it is their responsibility to see that their applications 
are properly processed in accordance with the requirements of the particular authority from which 
licenses are sought. The Office of the University Registrar maintains some information on the 
requirements for licensure in the 54 American jurisdictions, and in many international jurisdictions; 
however, the University is not an agent of any licensing authority. For precise information, it is students’ 
or graduates’ responsibility to seek that information from the licensing agency in the region, state, or 
country where licensure is being sought. The Office of the University Registrar, during the paperwork 
process of licensure, will advise individuals on the role of the University in the process. For any 
questions, please contact LCV@sgu.edu. 
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